
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Phyllis Steiner as a member of the West Allis Board of Review.  

Her five-year term will expire on August 21, 2011. 

 

Ms. Steiner has been a resident of West Allis since 1988.  She is married and the mother of two 

children, who attend school in West Allis.  She and her family reside at 3365 South 114th Street. 

 

Ms. Steiner is the Vice-President and Community Bank Manager of the New Berlin Office of the 

Wells Fargo Bank.  She has been employed with Wells Fargo Bank (formerly West Allis State 

Bank) since 1981. 

 

Ms. Steiner served as Vice-President of the Hoover Elementary School PTA and served as a 

classroom volunteer for her children’s classroom at Hoover School. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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